
 
 
August 7, 2014 
 
 
 
Parents/Guardians of the Classes of 2017 and 2018: 
 
A law was passed which requires schools to provide directory information to all 
branches of the armed services each year by September 30.  The only exceptions are 
students who have on file a signed request by their parents/guardians asking that the 
directory information (name, address, and phone number) not be given to the four 
branches of the armed services.  After this year, the signed request must be made by the 
end of the student’s sophomore year. 
 
If you do not want your son’s/daughter’s information released to the armed services, 
please write a note stating that you respectfully request that the military not have access 
to your child’s student directory information.  If this request is not received prior to 
September 30, directory information for your child will be provided as requested. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the principal’s office 
at Tell City Jr.-Sr. High School at 547-3131. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brad Ramsey, Principal 
Tell City Jr.-Sr. High School 
 

 

 

 


